
  
   

 

14 February 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

RE: COMPUTER CODING CLUB – Lunchtimes – ICT 3 – Monday and Wednesday 

Jez Whitworth will be running two six-week intermediate courses at lunch time on Wednesday May 
1 and Monday May 13. 

Pupils will be able to build on what they have learnt together with a Project on applying principles 
to games designing and applications. Pupils will also be able to enter their work in a competition 
and prizes will be awarded at the end. 

There are 20 places maximum available on both six-week courses, in ICT3. The cost of the six-
week classes will be £54.00; however, in the event that the club is oversubscribed names will be 
drawn randomly. Those pupils who are unsuccessful will be placed on a reserve list.  

 Intermediate Course 1 – Wednesdays – May 1 , 8, 15, 22; June 12, 19 (half term 25 May - 
2 June) 

 Intermediate Course 2 - Mondays – May 13, 20; June; 3, 10, 17, 24 (half term 25 May - 2 

June) 

If you would like your son to attend please contact me in the first instance by email: 
bjs@bws.wilts.sch.uk, indicating which course your son would like to attend. 

Pupils who have already attended his classes and are working on their own initiative may drop in 
during these sessions to show Jez what they have achieved or can ask for advice. There will be no 
charge for this. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 
Mrs BJ Singleton 
School Administrator, 11+ Familiarisation classes and Lettings 
bjs@bws.wilts.sch.uk  
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